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The Children of Members Scholarship program is available to any 
seniors whose parents are current Hancock-Wood Electric members. 
The following awards will be granted for the 2024 program:

Seniors can apply for our 
2024 Scholarship Program

1st place: $3,500
2nd place: $3,000
Five honorable 
mentions: 
$2,000 each

To apply, visit our website www.hwe.coop or call our office for more information. 
Deadline to apply is Feb. 9, 2024, by 4:30 p.m. 

Each summer, Hancock-Wood Electric Cooperative sponsors up to four 
students on an annual Youth Tour to Washington, D.C. The selected winners 
will also receive a $500 scholarship in addition to the trip. Students can learn 
about our nation’s Capitol, the government, and rural electric cooperatives 
while seeing the historic and cultural sights of the Washington, D.C. area. 
The Youth Tour program is an annual opportunity for more than 1,500 high 
school students from across the nation to represent their electric co-ops at 
our nation’s Capitol. For rules and application, visit our website www.hwe.
coop.

Deadline to apply is Feb. 16, 2024 by 4:30 p.m.

Juniors and Seniors: Win a Trip To Washington D.C.


